
Update from Elion Media January 2024 

Dear brothers and sisters, 

We are so happy to see how much God has blessed this ministry in the past year since 
we took responsibility for this project. The numbers are very encouraging, and we can 
see a wonderful growth on all levels. 

• Through advertising, we made contact with 4407 new contacts, which is also twice as 
much compared to the past 3 years combined. 

• During 2023, we sent 608 New Testaments, which is twice as many compared to the 
past 3 years combined. 

• The number of followers on the Facebook page during 2023 increased by 55.3% 
compared to the past 3 years combined. 

• In our daily communication, we shared the Gospel more than 600 times.  

This is only a fragment of the statistical data. Although the statistical data is a great 
encouragement and confirmation, for us the most important thing in this ministry is that 
we have the opportunity to share the Gospel with people on a daily basis and point 
them to God. We wrote in more detail about various encouraging testimonies in our 
monthly reports that you had received over the past year. We just finished the Christmas 
campaign; it was very successful! We will let you know all about it in our next 
newsletter. 

Because of God's amazing grace and your prayers, we are encouraged to continue to 
devote our time and effort to the ministry of Isus Mesija (Jesus the Messiah).  

Please pray with us that God will continue to lead us and bless the seed we daily sow in 
people's lives. Sometimes we see more immediate results and sometimes it takes time 
for people to decide to get in touch with us. Two months after we finished with the 
campaign about fighting drug addiction, we were contacted by a young man who lives in 
Germany asking us for help. 

“I planted the seed, Apollos watered it, but God has been making it grow.” 1 Cor. 3:6 

God is making it grow! May the Name of our God be glorified! 

Thank you very much for your loving support and your prayers. May this attached report 
bless your hearts as it has blessed ours. 

With love and gratitude, 

Saško and Ira 


